
GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION 

National Archives and Records Service 
Washington, D.C. 20408 

December 18, 1967 

IN RIPLY REFER TO. 

GPM. SW.. 0.11•0011.111/6111. 

• 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route 7 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in reply to your letter of December 8, 1967, concerning 
records of the Warren Commission. 

The Liebeler-Griffin memorandum of September 25, 1964, does not con-
tain statements corresponding to your description. It contains one 
sentence, however, which is worded in a way that could have been the 
basis for your impression that such statements are in the memorandum. 
We cannot undertake to furnish copies or quotations of individual 
sentences or parts of documents withheld from research. 

S e ly yours, 

Robert H. Dahmer 
Archivist of the United States 
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